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Docket No. 50-266
Docket No. 50-301

Wisconsin Electric Power Company
ATTN: Mr. C. W. Fay

Vice President
Nuclear Power

231 West Michigan Street - P379
Milwaukee, WI 53201

Nr. Fay:

This confirms our plans as discussed between Mr. G. J. Maxfield of your staff
and Mr. J. Gadzala of this office to have a meeting with members of your staff
at 9:00 a.m., (CDT) on Friday, August 9, 1991, at the Point Beach Nuclear
Plant, Two Rivers, Wisconsin. The meeting will be a routine management
meeting to discuss current operating activities, other items of mutual
interest, and to conduct a plant tour.

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

f .h / <<-,wm

Edward G. Greenman, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc:
G. J. Maxfield, Plant Manager
000/0C8 (RIDS)
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspector, RIII
Virgil Kanable, Chief

Boiler Section
Charles Thompson, Chairman

Wisconsin Public Service
Commission

Robert M. Thompson, Administrator
y Chief, Radiation Protection Section
| WI Department of Health and
| Social Services
|
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